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Ref: Fours Head 2023 
 
20/9/23 
 
 
Dear Captain / Secretary, 
 
Enniskillen Royal Boat Club invites your club to participate in the Erne Fours Head of The River, which takes 
place in Enniskillen on Saturday 11th November 2023. The race this year will split into two races:  
Men’s Head starting at 11am  
Women Head starting at 2pm  
 
Entries will close Wednesday 1st November 2023 at 19:00hrs. All entries must be registered through the Rowing 
Ireland on-Line tracker system. Entry fees are to be paid in advance of boat number being issued. 
 
Tankards and pennants will be award to the fastest overall men’s and women’s crew and pennants and medals 
will be awarded to the fast crews in each event with three or more entries. 
 
Entry fees: £50.00 per four  
 
 

Mr. Derek Holland 

Erne Head secretary 

Head of Rowing Enniskillen Royal  
Dholland835@c2kni.net 

07789288675 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lough Shore Site 

1 Lough Shore Road 

Portora, Enniskillen 

BT745HD 

   028 6632 2658 

 

 

 
info@enniskillenroyalgs.com 

www.enniskillenroyalgs.com 

     Cooper Crescent Site     

1 Cooper Crescent 

Enniskillen               

BT74 6DQ 

      028 6632 2165 
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